
Project Update: September 2017 

 

Yesterday, we visited our research centre bringing more materials and equipment. 

What we lack now are animal drier, specimen boxes, and chemicals. Our target of 

completing the materials and equipment is by December 2017 or January/February 

2018. We will start our training with the MHRWS technical workers in managing our 

centre. They are all excited! 

 

Good news, the Protected Area Superintendent already hired a full-time curator and 

researcher (to be trained by us). We are all excited for the official opening of our 

research centre (hopefully) this December 2017. 

 

 

 


